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CITY OF BELOIT ANNOUNCES FINALISTS FOR PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 

The City of Beloit has announced today that following personal interviews, it has narrowed an 

executive search firm’s list of candidates to two finalists for the Public Works Director vacant 

position.  The finalists are: 

 Gregory P. Boysen, Public Works Director, Village of Buffalo Grove, IL  

 Michael F. Flesch, City Engineer, City of Beloit, WI 

Follow up selection efforts will take place in the coming weeks. 
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